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Week 6 
 

Monday 10th July 
 
Tuesday 11th July 
 
Wednesday 12th July 
3-4:30pm Hi5 
Gym Club 
 
Thursday 13th July 
3-4:30pm Hi5  
Football Club 
 
Friday 14th July 
1.30pm:Farewell 
Tea Party 
3-3:45pm  
Running Club 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 17th July 
 
Tuesday 18th July 
6.00pm: KS2  
Production  
 
Wednesday 19th July 
3-4:30pm Hi5 
Gym Club 
 
Thursday 20th July 
3-4:30pm Hi5  
Football Club 
 
Friday 21st July 
9.00am Leavers 
Assembly  

BREAK UP 
FOR SUMMER 

           OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Rojana, Finlay, Jesika, Jason H-S,  
Dexter, Arshi, Zestina, Mercy-Mae, Georgie, Racheal, Tangso, Billy,  
Aaron H, Keira, Sophie L, Alana, Shayona, Barez, Chloe, Jake and 

Suyash. 

Well done! 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

Writer Of The Week  

Nominations this week are... Suyash, Harvey, Oliver C, Saimo, Caitlin and 

 Barez & Theo 
 

And the winner is… Saimo 
Congratulations turn over to read his or hers work!  

Apology  

Ella (YR) came second in her race on 

Sports Day but was omitted from the  

results.  Sorry Ella!  

Well Done.  

Y6 Leavers Morning 

We will be saying farewell to our lovely Y6’s on the 21st July.  They will be 
leading a ‘Leavers’ Assembly’ on Friday morning at 9.00am. 

Please come along and share the end of this chapter of their life with them  
 and us. It will be emotional!   

Churchy Chatter 

Sean, the Curate from St Mary’s 

came in this week and inspired 

the children with his message of  

Endurance. 

Service Families Farewell Tea Party 
We would like to invite you all to a Farewell Tea Party on 14th July from 1.30pm where 
we will be saying a fond farewell to our children and families who are leaving us to go to 

Brunei in the summer.    
It will be a traditional English tea party with scones, cakes 

and tea (and coffee!) with some games to entertain.   
We hope to see you there.  

New Website  
We are currently working with a company called School Spider developing a 

new website which will be up and running in September.  The website will 
be more user friendly and we aim to have everything accessible to you that 
you might need.  If there is something specific you would like to be included 

on the site, please let us know.   
The site also works alongside a free ‘Parent App’ which, if you download it to your 

smartphone, will allow us to notify you of events etc. but also give you the opportunity to 
book parent evening appointments electronically.  

We will share more information with you in September when it is live to  
enable us all to get the best out of it.   


